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16 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 11 GCSE Revision Corridors 

 

We are approaching the final leg of Year 11’s journey towards their GCSEs. To support the 
students with their preparation for GCSEs we will be running revision corridor sessions from 
21 March 2022 until the exams begin on 16 May 2022. Following this point further revision will 
also be available. On each day the revision sessions will run from 3:00 – 3:45pm and students 
will have the choice of two sessions each day. There will also be morning sessions offered 
from 8:00 – 8:30. Revision sessions are open to all students taking the subjects, however a 
small number of students may also be invited to attend. If your child is invited to attend a 
session you will receive a letter informing of this and your child will be expected to attend 
unless you inform the school of a prior commitment. Any student individually invited has been 
selected as their teacher feels that they would benefit from attending. I have included an 
overview document here so that you are able to see the dates and times of all sessions. 
 
I would also ask that you encourage your child to be completing further revision outside of 
these sessions, which I am aware a large number of the year group are already doing so. To 
support this, students can access revision through GCSEPod and through subject specific 
resources such as Kerboodle and HegartyMaths. Subjects will also be sharing revision 
through their Google Classrooms. I would also ask for your support, where possible, in 
creating a quiet revision space for your child.  
 
I have been really proud of how Year 11 have been preparing for the recent PPEs and am 
confident that they will continue this as we near the GCSEs.  
 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 
 

Miss B Davies   

Head of Year 11 

        

 

 

 

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4043&type=pdf

